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A letter from our Pastor
Pastor Robb Brunansky

As we begin a new year, one of the most
important disciplines we can develop is
regular Bible reading. Too often, however,
people who begin reading will find it difficult
to sustain as the year progresses. How can we
develop a consistent appetite for reading
God’s Word? And when we read it, how can
we find our lives transformed by what the
Bible says? I am excited to share what God’s
Word says about itself as we gather for
worship this Sunday.

January 10th, 2021
Sermon

1 Peter 2:1-3

Morning Worship Songs
Grace Alone

All Creatures Of Our God
And King

His Mercy Is More

Come Behold The Wondrous
Mystery

Desert Hills Contact
Information

Phone Number:
602-938-3950

Email:
office@deserthillschurch.com

Visit us on the web at
deserthillschurch.com for a
complete list of pastors and
staff along with their contact
information.

@deserthillsbiblechurch
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News and Updates

Women's Thursday Morning Bible Study - Lesson 8

of Romans will resume on January 14th, 2021 at 10am.

Please contact Nancy Stiller for any questions.

Women's Revelation Bible Study -Wednesday nights
from 6:30pm-8pm in the CE 108 building.

Men's Prayer and Study - Please join us for Men's
prayer and study in the Fellowship Hall on January
16th at 8am.

Children's Choir - Our children's choir will meet
every Thurday, starting January 21st, 2021, at 4:30pm
in the Worship Center. For any questions please
contact Sam Stefanski.

Missionary of the Month
Min Fu Hsu

Min Fu Hsu has had a long association with Desert
Hills Bible Church. He currently serves with Reach
Global as a minister at large in East Asia. In 2014 he
also became director of the Doctor of Ministry
program at GETS Seminary based in Covina, CA. He
and his wife live in Glendale but he spends five to six
months each year in East Asia.

January 10th, 2021
Church Finances

Weekly Church Need: $8,679.00
Weekly Received: $11,347.00
Weekly +/-: $2,669.00
Year-to-Date Need: $442,613.00
YTD Received: $578,718.00

Yearly +/-: $136,104.00

Prayer Request and
Praises

Please continue to pray for
various church members who
are home sick with COVID.

Jan Stiles - Jan returned from
the hospital earlier this week.
She experienced a heart attack
and has bacterial pneumonia.
Please keep her in prayer as she
faces a difficult recovery.

Joyce Kelly - Beth (Joyce’s
daughter- long standing
member of DH) was taken to
the hospital with 104 fever and
admitted. Vic needs prayer for
his body to fight the virus. His
oxygen was lowered but there
was talk of placing a feeding
tube to get him the medicine
and nutrients he needs.

Darci and Matt Yeary's son,
James, woke up early on Jan. 6th
having a possible gelastic
seizure. Many tests were ran in
the hospital, please pray for
answers.



